
missing Basketball net at Fountainhead  
Wynne, Chelsey ​<Chelsey.Wynne@ottawa.ca> Mon, May 13, 2019 at 10:19 AM To: Yasmine F 

Good morning Yasmine,  

Thank you for the heads up about the Facebook post.  

City staff and our office received complaints regarding the close proximity of the basketball court to homes 
and the resulting noise. The biggest issue for residents living nearby was that the court was being used well 
into the night-time hours.  

Apparently this is a common issue in parks across the city that include basketball facilities and that various 
measures taken by the city to mitigate noise and to encourage court users to respect time limits have had 
varied success.  

City staff are working on options for a long-term solution that respects both the nearby homeowners and the 
families that use the court.  

Laura would be happy keep you involved in the conversation once she receives an update from staff.  

Sincerely,  

 
Sign up for Laura’s newsletter: ​http://eepurl.com/ghQfk9  

From: ​Yasmine F ​Sent: ​May 13, 2019 5:36 AM  
To: ​Coney, Ingrid <​Ingrid.Coney@ottawa.ca​>; Williams, Donna <​Donna.Williams@ottawa.ca​>; Dudas, Laura 
<​Laura.Dudas@ottawa.ca​>  
Subject: ​missing Basketball net at Fountainhead 
CAUTION: This email originated from an External Sender. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
source.  



ATTENTION : Ce courriel provient d’un expéditeur externe. Ne cliquez sur aucun lien et n’ouvrez pas de pièce jointe, excepté si vous 
connaissez l’expéditeur.  

[Quoted text hidden] 
Sent from my iPhone  

'  

This e-mail originates from the City of Ottawa e-mail system. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains 
by other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. Thank you.  

Le présent courriel a été expédié par le système de courriels de la Ville d'Ottawa. Toute distribution, utilisation ou reproduction du 
courriel ou des renseignements qui s'y trouvent par une personne autre que son destinataire prévu est interdite. Je vous remercie de 
votre collaboration.  

' 


